
File No. 25-0437 
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT and PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEES’ REPORT relative to utilizing 
Progressive-Design-Build (PDB) contracts for the delivery of the Hyperion Phase 1A Program. 
 
Recommendations for Council action: 
 

1. APPROVE the Bureau of Sanitation to utilize PDB contracts for the delivery of Hyperion Phase 
1A Program, pursuant to a competitive, sealed proposal method consistent with Section 371(b) of 
the City Charter. 

 
2. REQUEST the City Attorney to prepare and present an ordinance allowing the Board of Public 

Works (BPW) to let PDB contracts for the delivery of Hyperion Phases 1A Program, pursuant to a 
competitive, sealed-proposal method consistent with Section 371(b) of the City Charter.  

 
Fiscal Impact Statement: The BPW reports that there is no impact to the General Fund. 
 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted 
 
 
SUMMARY 
 
At the meeting held on May 20, 2025, your Energy and Environment Committee considered a BPW 
report relative to utilizing PDB contracts for the delivery of the Hyperion Phase 1A Program. After an 
opportunity for public comment, the Committee moved to approve the recommendations stated in the 
BPW report, as detailed above. Subsequently, at its meeting held on June 11, 2025, the Public Works 
Committee considered this matter and concurred with the prior committee's action above. This matter is 
now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted,  
 
ENERGY AND ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
NAZARIAN  YES 
YAROSLAVSKY YES 
JURADO   ABSENT 
RAMAN  ABSENT 
PADILLA  YES 
 
 

PUBLIC WORKS COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER  VOTE 
HERNANDEZ YES 
PADILLA  YES 
HUTT  YES 
ME 
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